Christian is working on a replacement for the refrigerator in the office which gave
up the ghost a few weeks back. Her very clever idea of procuring a refurbished unit
from a reliable source she knows of is in play, with the now pair of dead fridges
being hauled away with the delivery of the new unit.

It is the committee’s understanding that a shower valve in the ladies locker room
was repaired/replaced by MMG earlier in the season.

Accepting the adage “no news is good news” we’ve not had any negative feedback
on the change of schedule and restoration of Tuesday hours. As the season
progresses the hours are cut back to reflect the waning sunlight so we may then
hear some grumbling at that point but nothing fatal we presume.

Before the season began we had no one volunteer to act as an event chairman to
create and run any single special event during season, hence no special events. We
fully believe the pool could be managed into a dynamic faction of our community
but only by a dynamic person(s) who has the ability to run the pool like a full time
job; candidates are most welcome!

Anchor Aquatics appears to be struggling this season with the unexpected death of
it's owner director the week before the season’s opening date. The onsite
management supervision, normally constant, has been sporadic thus far. Several
requests from the committee to complete the new underwater lighting project have
gone unanswered. While we’ve been assigned a terrific new lifeguard in Yana, this
season may have to be accepted as an off year for our contractor, with a final
assessment of their performance after the season has ended.



